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Happy Birthday 

 

~Eid~  
Dear Families, 

 

This week we have been carrying out summer assessments to see how 

much the children have learnt and to inform us of their progress in time for 

reports by the end of summer. A little later than our usual time to allow for 

more in school teaching. Reports will be in the second half of the summer 

term where you will have an opportunity to meet and discuss your child’s 

progress and next steps.  

 
Sadly, for the second time only since the pandemic we have had to close a 
bubble under the guidance of Public Health. The disruption to routine is certain-
ly not welcomed by anyone, young or old and especially poor Mr Lowson who 
has to isolate when he should be at the birth of his second child. Our thoughts 
are with him and his family along with the inconvenience and disruption it caus-
es to the children. Once again google classroom is the way of teaching and 
learning.  
 
Although the number of cases have dropped overall there is still surge and door 
to door testing in the borough due to new variants so as there is greater easing 
we would urge caution. For up to date information locally and post code check-
er please click here For those of you who may have reservations about aspects 
of vaccination or testing please read this helpful myth busting guide. There is 
still fear and mistrust to dispel so do read this helpful bbc guide Our COVID se-
cure measures continue with daily handwashing coming in and out of school, 
play and lunch, staying in the same bubbles and twice weekly testing for all 
staff and visitors to mention but a few. We will continue to keep visitors to a 
minimum, and allow them only based on children’s needs.  
 
 

Finally, in all this turmoil, we welcome back Rev Jane and her team as 

we re-instate our much missed weekly church led assemblies for older 

pupils. Assemblies were online during the closures and we managed to 

get in our Christingle and Passiontide service in school so now we gain a 

little more of life as we knew it.  

Have a safe and restful weekend, 

 

Inset Days 

 

 

Please 

note that there is no 

longer an inset day on 

the 7th June. This was 

replaced with our inset 

day on the 7th May.  

Thank you:) 

Elayna 3rd Yr6 

Joseph 5th Nursery 

Armel 8th Yr5 
Jermaine 9th Yr3 
Alfie 15th Yr3 
Aliana 15th Yr5 

Tommy 15th Yr1 
Temitope 16th Nursery 
Tiwatope 16th Nursery 
Joey 16th Yr3 
Mark 20th Nursery 
Devjit 26th Yr4 
Dejaun 27th Yr4 
Kai 28th Reception 
Keira 29th Yr4 
Jayden 30th Nursery 
Lois 30th Yr3 



Well done to all of our stars of 

the week!  


